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I	write	to	state	my	full	support	for	a	fair	price	for	the	solar	power	I	generate	and	
contribute	to	the	grid	from	the	infrastructure	I	invested	in.	
Such	a	price	would	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricty	and	
should	be	regulated	so	retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	fair	minimum.	
It	should	recognize	the	environmenal,	health	and	network	benefits	of	my	rooftop	
arrary.	
	
Nick	O'Malley		
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